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July 8, 2020 
 
 
 
Jeff Foreman Nomination to the Dripping Springs Utility Commission 
 
 
Dear Dripping Springs City Council Members, 
 
The Hays Trinity Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors is pleased 
to nominate Mr. Jeff Foreman to serve as its representative on the Dripping 
Springs Utility Commission. 
 
Mr. Foreman is a long-time resident of Dripping Springs and a lifelong resident of 
the Hill Country.  His wife is a teacher at Dripping Springs Middle School, and his 
children attend Dripping Springs schools. 
 
He is active in our community and volunteers at local charities including Foster 
Village. A Cancer survivor since 2018, he remains an avid outdoorsman. 
 
As a property owner, his interest is in water resources that sustainably support the 
Dripping Springs economy and property values.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Charlie Flatten, General Manager 
Hays Trinity Groundwater Conservation District 
512/858.9253 
 
See CV, attached  
 
cc: Jeff Foreman, Hays Trinity Groundwater Conservation District Board of 
Directors 
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